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We have an issue going on in New Jersey that we know other states have been dealing 

with, or are likely to see in the future. At the end of 2015, our CEO and General Counsel 

testified before the NJ Real Estate Commission regarding the ability for real estate 

licensees to be independent contractors. If removed, the independent contractor status 

would have a large impact on several areas of business, including how agents do their 

jobs, how taxes are collected, and more.  


